
CLEAN WATER PARTNERSHIP 
OAKLANDS STREAM  

RESTORATION PROJECT

PROJECT ADDRESS: 13710 Laurel-Bowie Rd, Laurel, MD

GENERAL CONTRACTOR: NARDI Construction, Inc.

ANTICIPATED START: June 2020

ANTICIPATED COMPLETION: March 2021

CONSTRUCTION HOURS (TYPICAL): 
Monday - Friday 7:00am - 5:00pm 
Saturday 9:00am - 5:00pm 
(as needed to compensate for weather related delays)

SITE ACCESS:  
Construction vehicles will use Briarwood Drive as a 
temporary access the site. The vehicles and equipment will 
remain within the construction area during the day and exit 
via Briarwood Drive. Staging will remain within the limits of 
the construction site. See staging plans above. 

PROJECT DETAILS:  
The Oaklands Stream Restoration Project is being 
completed in order to develop a new stable stream channel 
that can adequately and safely convey major storm events 
within the existing stream channel. The project plans call 
for developing an adequate slope around the perimeter 
of the stream to address the public’s safety concerns. 
The proposed stream channel will be stabilized to prevent 
further erosion of sediment. This stream restoration will 
include the installation of several trees and shrubs which 
over time will provide a biological uplift along the stream.

Construction will occur in four (4) major phases starting at 
Briarwood Drive and concluding at the pedestrian bridge 
between Briarcroft Lane and Eisenhower Middle School.

If you have any questions please contact: 
Jam.Kendrick@thecleanwaterpartnership.com

For more information, please visit:  
www.thecleanwaterpartnership.com

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION

No Parking Zones 
@ Briarwood Drive


